
 

Friday 19th July 2024                                                                    

Dear All, 

This week 

What a time we have had over the past week 

Summer Fair  

Was amazing. The sun shone, everyone had a great time and money was raised for the 

school. To everyone who helped, thank you. To everyone who came thank you. Pulling 

together as a school community is a strength of our school and one that I treasure.  

Year 6 Enterprise 

Congratulations to year 6 who raised £313.40 with their ideas for stalls at the summer fair. 

We had iced tea, chocolate brownies, smoothies and lemonade. All the money raised goes 

towards Year 6 end of term activities.  

Seaside Trip  

On Monday, Years 2, 4 and 6 went to the seaside. I worried about the weather forecast all 

weekend but, in the end, I could not have asked for a nicer day. The sun shone, the children 

played in the sand and the sea, the seagulls (which were huge) tried to steal our food and 

some of us ate sand sandwiches. A perfect school trip. 

Trip to Pizza Express 

This Wednesday, children from Reception to Year 6 went to have lunch at Pizza Express. 

The reason: they all had 100% attendance, so had not missed a day since last September. 

This is an amazing achievement and I hope they enjoyed their celebration. More attendance 

awards will follow next week.  

Year 6 Leavers Celebration 

This afternoon is the Year 6 final performance. It is always an emotional time, but I am very 

much looking forward to the show.  

ParentPay 

Can I please remind you that all debts must be cleared by Thursday 25th July. We have too 

many outstanding debts and as a school we do not have any money to support them.  

From September, any outstanding debts will mean that your child will not be able to attend 

any clubs including Breakfast and Peartree.  

The Summer Holiday 

Next Wednesday, July 24th is the last day for our nursery and Thursday July 25th is the last 

day of term for the rest of the school. Children can be collected from 2pm. We reopen on 

Wednesday September 4th.  

Best wishes, 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 


